From: Keira Mclntosh

Sent: 2/08/2023 3:55:51 PM

To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox

Cc: Phillip Lane

Subject: TRIMMED: Application number DA2022/2281

Good afternoon,
| am writing to you on the recent concerns regarding the operations of Pilu Freshwater’s venue.

As a local Northern Beaches resident for the past decade and regular attendee of Pilu | support the DA
submission (Application number DA2022/2281). This venue is a special landmark area which celebrates fine
dining — a unique experience within our beautiful Northern Beaches. | myself have eaten at the restaurant when
weddings have been on and found no disruptions or noise issues. | find the action of opposing the DA
application to be extremely surprising given | have attended the venue on multiples occasions over the past 15
years and have never experienced any issues regarding noise.

| am terribly upset to hear that complaints have been made about events held, | would assume this indicates
weddings. | myself, was married at Pilu in April 2022 and it holds extremely special memories which is
devastating to hear that someone in our community would be so ill informed to make such a complaint and
impact a long standing and well respected business.

| do hope you consider the circumstances in which Pilu operate and the value this business holds both
economically and culturally within the community.

Thanks,
Keira McIntosh and Tony Nelson

KEIRA MCINTOSH






